
 

 
May 18, 2021 
 
 
 
W. Josh Wells, PE 
Westech Engineering, Inc. 
 
 
 
Re: Baker Creek North Subdivision Phases 1B, 1C and 1D (PR#132-2020) 

McMinnville Water & Light (PWS ID#00497)  
Final Approval 

  
  
Dear Mr. Wells: 
 
On May 14, 2021, our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the as-builts submitted and conditions set forth in the October 12, 2020 
conditional approval letter.  
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
ec:  Nicole Alfafara, OHA/DWS 
 James W. Burke, Water Division Director, McMinnville Water & Light 
 Brandon Deehan, Land Project Manager, Lennar NorthWest, Inc 
 
  
  
  
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 
Drinking Water Services  

 

 Kate Brown, Governor 

800 NE Oregon Street, #640 
Portland, OR 97232-2162 

Phone: 971-201-9794 
Fax: 971-673-0694 

www.healthoregon.org/dwp 
 


